
             
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 DMC NOTES: 
 
Free Office Supplies: please feel free to take any office 
supplies you may want from the table in the main 
hallway. Also check the lost-and-found items for anything 
that may belong to you. Thank you! 
 
Simply Praying -June- This month, we are invited to pray, 
“Holy Spirit, teach me to pray.” As people, circumstances 
and struggles come to mind, pray this simple prayer and 
take a few minutes to be still and listen for the Spirit’s 
guidance. 
 
Listening Prayer meets this week, Weds eve, 7 pm – 8 
pm, Upstairs Prayer room, learning to wait and listen to 
God. You are welcome to join! 

 
For your awareness- We will share in communion on June 
16th during the worship service. 
 
Invitation- pastor Randy invites anyone who may be 
interested in learning about baptism and church 
membership, to speak to him. He will be starting a class 
related to these topics very soon. 
 
SAVE THE DATE: Our annual church picnic at Lost Acres 
will be on August 4th. Come enjoy worship, lunch, lawn 
games, table games, swimming and more! Bring lawn 
chairs. Other details TBA. 
 
Meals for Jenni Garrido and her family are appreciated. 
To signup, takethemameal.com, family name: Garrido, 
password: help. Any questions: contact Sandy Landes.  
 

Doylestown Mennonite Church 

Upcoming Events 
 
June 10  Trustees          7:00pm 
               Worship planning team         7:00pm 
June 11  Prayer Together         9:00am 
   Care & Share                              9:00am-6:00pm 
   Care Team           7:30pm 
June 12  Worship Team Practice         6:45pm 
   MLT            7:00pm 
   Listening Prayer          7:00pm 
  

Welcome! 
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People Serving Today: 

Greeters/Ushers: Don & Judy Derstine 
       Garry & Cyndi Landis 
 
Worship Leader:  Christian Zeo 
 
Offertory:  Phil & Hannah Zeo 
 
Prayer Ushers: Freida Myers & Cesar Garrido 
        (during SS hour on the 2nd Sunday) 
Intercessor:  Karen Fennel 
 
Nursery Worship:  Ronda Histand & Heidi Swartley 
 
Nursery (Sunday School):  Nancy Heacock 
 
Preacher:  Randy Heacock 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We are people on a journey of following Jesus and 
invite you to walk with us. In our desire to be 
authentic, we share our joys and struggles in order 
to both encourage and pray for one another. All are 
welcome to ask questions and participate in our 
activities. Our vision- taking risks with and for Christ- 
continues to shape us. Please feel free to make 
DMC your faith community. 
 

               ~Pastors Randy, KrisAnne, and Sandy 

Sunday School  

11:00-11:45 am 

    Class Location 
 

  Pre-k –Grade 5 
 
 Women’s Book Club 

Basement rooms 
 
Room 201 
 

  Jr./Sr. High Students Room 205 
 
  Sermon Response Class 
 
 Discipleship & Mission 

 
Room 203  
 
Rooms 102-103 

 
 Unity in Christ 
 
   
 

 
Fellowship Hall 
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Groups Meeting at DMC: 
Sunday: 
NA (Basement, 7:00pm) 
Playwrite’s Bridge (Basement, 2:00pm 
once a month) 
Monday: 
Achieving Better Control-Diabetes 
(Basement, 5:30pm) 
Girl Scouts (Room 201, 6:30pm) 
Tuesday: 
Alanon (Basement, 7:00pm) 

Sermon Notes: Matthew 12:1-8, John 3:16-17  
 
Why did Jesus come to earth? 
 
 
 
What is problematic about love? 
 
 
 
What does Jesus demand of his followers? 
 

 

    

 
 

Stats: 6/2/2019 
 
Attendance:  69 
 
Offering:  $4529.90 
 
Total Mission Offering 
5/26: $8332.00   
 

 

Prayer Guide: 
2019 Theme- Incarnational Living: being Jesus’ presence in the world  
 
Simply Praying-June: “Holy Spirit, teach me to pray.”  
 
 
DMC individuals and families  

• Jenni Garrido and her family 

• Alverda Landes, receiving care in the Health Care unit at SMH 

• Rosa Christiansen, Justin’s mom and Lucy’s daughter, recuperating from a car accident 

Community Connections 

• The DMC Playground and Pavilion as the community is welcomed and begins using it 

• Deep Run East Mennonite Church, hosting Bible School and building relationships in the 

community 

• A Woman’s Place – preparing for Peace Works Camp to be held here July 29 – August 9, 

registration is open now 

Global Concerns 

• Phil and Pratiksha Tyson, serving in Nepal, preparing to return to Nepal in the month of June  

• On Tuesday, seven participants in Mennonite Mission Network’s Youth Venture program 

will depart for Japan with leaders Del and Michele Hershberger for three weeks of learning 

and service. Pray for them as they work alongside Akiko Aratani and Ray Epp at Menno Village, 

an agricultural initiative of the Hokkaido Mennonite churches. 

 
 
Wednesday: 
AA (Basement, 11:30am) 
Bucks Co. Writer’s Group (Basement, 
7:00pm) 
 
Thursday:    
OA (Basement, 9:30am)   
Girl Scouts (Basement, 6:00pm) 
Thursday Evening Support Group (2nd floor, 
7:00pm)  


